
A MEETING AT CAIRO 

 

The Parish Magazine of St Mark’s, Little Common, mentions an interesting coincidence: 
“Walter J. Aylwyn, formerly of Sandhurst Lane, is in hospital at Cairo, and there in the 
hospital he met Miss Dorothy Gillham (daughter of Mr and Mrs William Gillham, late of 
Thornleigh, Little Common), who was a nurse at the same hospital.” 
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